
 

 

 

WMHS Statement on School Lockers 

 

Please also be aware that students are assigned school owned lockers to use while attending Ward 

Melville. The District owns all lockers, locks, combinations and/or keys to all lockers within our 

facility. Students do not have any right or expectation of privacy for anything stored within school 

lockers. The sole purpose for being able to lock school lockers is to minimize theft of property and 

to allow students to store coats and books while attending school. We maintain the right to access 

any locker at any time with or without advanced notice. Students have no right to lock school 

owned lockers with personally owned locks and if this occurs the school has the right to remove 

them. In addition, students are solely responsible for items contained within their school assigned 

lockers. Students should never share their combination, allow other students to share their lockers 

and should immediately notify school administration if their lockers do not function properly and 

cannot be properly secured. 

 

 

On behalf of the administration and staff of Ward Melville High School I thank you for your 

cooperation. 

 

 

 


